
RADIO LJUBLJANA 
LJUBLJANA 

St 

Pr e dm et: 

Ljubljana, dne 22 I I.19 5 5. 

Dear Sir 

I am very glad on receiving your 

Reception Report from Friday 28. January 1955, 

04.29 - 05.3o GMT. We confirm that you have 

heard our Station. Your report about proramme 

were correct. 

We are very pleased that you have 

faund anything in our programme that you like.- 

i.lany thanks for your informations with the best 

wishes to our staff. 

Yours faithfully 

Director of R.L. 

Tehnical department 

Chef ing. Stane Rojec 


